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The Committees on Health Research Ethics in the Capital Region of Denmark hereby certify, 

that above research project has been approved, and is registered to be completed on 01-10-2017. 

 

Generally, an approved project is valid throughout the accepted period, and a regular confirma-

tion of the approval does not take place. Unless otherwise stated, the approval includes all doc-

uments listed in the approval letter. Extension of a study might be approved when applied for, at 

a later time. 

 

According to Danish law all health research taking place in Denmark must be approved by an 

Ethical Committee and must comply with Danish legislation. Please note, that "GCP" and "ICH-

GCP" rules are only partially implemented in Danish law.  

  
For additional inquiries, please contact the Secretariat for the Committees on Health Research 
Ethics in the Capital Region at +45 3866 6395 or by e-mail vek@regionh.dk 
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